
 

 

 
 
 
3 September 2019 
 
 
Mr Nathan Cooper 
Principal 
Hansen Bailey Pty Ltd 
By Email:   
 
 
Dear Mr Cooper,  
 

Bylong Coal Project SSD 14_6367 
 
We refer to your letter to the Independent Planning Commission dated 23 August 2019, in 
relation to the meeting between the Independent Planning Commission, Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment and Department of Primary Industry – Agriculture held on 
the 6 August 2019. 
 
We write to inform you that the Panel has considered the information provided and have 
decided your comments raise no new matters, rather emphasise and clarify matters previously 
considered by the Panel.  
 
Should you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have asked Mr Brad James, Senior 
Planning Officer, , to liaise directly with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anna Summerhayes 
A/Executive Director – Secretariat  




